

ROBERT NOCE, LLB. COUNCILLOR

2nd FLOOR, CITY HALL #1 SIR WINSTON CHURCHILL SQUARE EDMONTON, ALBERTA T5J 2R7 PHONE (403) 496-8333 FAX (403) 496-8113 EMAIL robert.noce@gov.edmonton.ab.ca

October 6, 2000

Mr. Eugenio De Gregorio 215 Willow Park Drive Calgary, Alberta

Dear Mr. De Gregorio:

I am pleased to extend warm greetings to you as you celebrate your 50th birthday.

As you enter this new period in your life, may you find that all of your hard work and time spent raising a family and building a career have proved successful. This is certainly a time to reflect on the passing years, setbacks and triumphs that life brings to each of us.

I wish you all the best in the future. Again, congratulations on the occasion of your 50th birthday.

Yours truly,

ROBERT NOCE

Councillor

RN:mab